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23rd October 2017 

 

Dear Parent/ Carers  

School Photograph Day 

 

We have invited Tempest Photography to come into school on Friday 27th 

November 2017 to take school photographs of your son/ daughter. 

 

Please make sure that students from school are in correct uniform and Post 16 

students are dressed in smart casual clothing. Unfortunately if students are not in on 

the day they will miss this opportunity as we will not be able to request the 

photographer come back another time.   

 

Proof cards will be sent home the following day and the deadline for ordering prints 

will be Friday 10th November.  Any orders after this will need to be placed online 

direct with Tempest (details on the proof card). When ordering please make sure you 

identify clearly what you want and include the correct money. Any orders not paid for 

will not be placed.  

 

We hope you are pleased with the results and feel that the quality of photographs 

remain really good value for money.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Dr C Lingard (Mrs) 

Headteacher 
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